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From the desk of the ARBA President, Josh Humphries  
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April 22, 2016 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
ARBA Membership 
 
Dear ARBA Members: 
 
The ARBA’s greatest concern is the safety of its members and rabbit enthusiasts.  Recently, on social 
media and in social circles, serious allegations have been made regarding inappropriate and/or illegal 
behavior supposedly condoned by the ARBA.   
 
Nothing could be further from the truth.  Please understand the ARBA has not and will not condone 
illegal and/or inappropriate behavior by its officers.   
 
If individual(s) have evidence of illegal behavior, he/she needs to report the same to the appropriate 
law enforcement authorities.   
 
Please understand that the ARBA is committed to an environment free of retaliation or retribution.  
Should any member contact myself or another ARBA Board member, correspondence will be 
maintained with the utmost confidence. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
Josh Humphries 
ARBA President 
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